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22 February 2018

Mr Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary − Planning Services
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY, NSW 2001

Dear Mr Ray
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Subject: Singleton Local Environmental Plan — Dalwood
Road, Branxton

I refer to the Department of Planning and Environment's letter dated 18
July 2017, regarding the proposed alteration of the Gateway Determination
to extend the timeframe to finalise Planning Proposal
PP 2012 SINGL 003 00

_ _ .
Council acknowledges the Department's recommendations with respect to
the continuation of the proposal and intends to notify the proponents
accordingly.

Thank you for your assistance and advice with respect to the proposal.

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the proposal, please contact me
on (02) 6578 7337.

Yours faithfully
Department of Planning

Remird
27 FEB 2018

Mary−Anae− rawford
M a r − Development and Environmental Services
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